
Copyright © 2024 Fisher Phillips LLP. All Rights Reserved.

U.S. Senate Supports Gay Rights in Workplace

News

11.07.13


Bert Brannen, partner in the Atlanta office, was quoted in an Atlanta Business Chronicle article

about a recent U.S. Senate ruling making discriminatory business hiring and employment practices

based on sexual orientation or gender identity illegal. The article, “U.S. Senate Supports Gay Rights

in Workplace,” included Bert’s  thoughts on the ruling stating, “I think there will be some vulnerable

Republicans on social issues, particularly in the blue [Democratic-leaning] states. . .It’s really a law

whose time has come.”

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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